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I apologize for the late news-

letter this month! It’s been an 

incredibly busy first two 

weeks, but to be fair, I still 

have one day left in January! 

The current President and 

Vice President have a mes-

sage to you about their plans 

for this semester! Thanks for 

your patience! 

 —Katie Metzler 

“Being President has been on 

my mind ever since I was 

initiated in the Spring of 

2012, but I never viewed 

myself actually in the posi-

tion. Now that I'm here, I am 

ecstatic and ready to change 

things for the better. As the 

new President of the Alpha 

Zeta Chapter, I really want to 

emphasis the camaraderie 

between the three music 

fraternities here on campus. 

We all love the same thing, 

music, so why not do it to-

gether? I am also going to 

emphasis doing more pro-

jects, and service that deals 

with the musical arts. We do 

a lot of community service 

here in the city, but not much 

in the way of music. We have 

just started the semester and 

have just chosen committees 

so there are no ideas yet, but 

I am expecting great things 

from our chapter. I am bring-

ing back some old traditions 

(like speaking about the fra-

ternities at a departmental) 

and trying to come up with 

some new ones as well. This 
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“I'm so stoked to be the new 

VP. As the new Vice Presi-

dent, the biggest thing I'd 

like to accomplish is to help 

initiate a group of candi-

dates that will help our fra-

ternity to grow and become 

even more influential in our 

school and community. I'm 

just really excited to play a 

big part in our Mu Phi Phami-

ly and hope that I'm able to 

set an example for future 

members of our fraternity.”  

 —Vice President 

    Zach Helms 

year is going great so far, and 

I only anticipating it getting 

better!” 

 —President 
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Above: President Liza Sutphin 

and her Little Antoinette 

Tortorici 

Left: Vice President Zach Helms 



Schedule of Events 

 1/21—RU Spring Semester Begins 

 1/26—First MPE chapter meeting of 

the semester 

 1/31—Music Department Lock-In 

from 8pm-midnight 

 (This semester we will be 

hosting a Department Lock-In along 

with SAI and PMA. This will hopefully 

be a relaxing and informal way for 

potential candidates to come and get 

to know all of the groups and learn 

what we’re all about before the Info 

Party. ) 

Just a reminder to all alumni! If you know of any MPE alumni that are 

not on the email list and/or that are not part of the Facebook page 

PLEASE, PLEASE let me know!!! I really want to make sure that all 

alumni are as involved as possible! Thank you all for your continual 

support and active participation!  
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Music, Friendship, and Harmony! 

Upcoming Events:  

2/6—Speaking at Departmental about the Fraternity 2/12—Informal Rush!!! @ 6pm 2/23—Sara Ramseur Senior Recital @ 1pm 

2/7—Tri-Fraternity Info Party @ 7:30pm  2/15—Formal Rush!!! @ 6pm 

2/9—Informal Rush!!! @ 5pm   2/20—Candidate Pinning!!! @ 6:30pm 

 


